
 

 

2nd December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Provision of calculators in mock examinations 
 
We have been extremely impressed by how well Year 11 have prepared for and begun the mock examination 
series. It is important that all students remain fully equipped each day for their examinations. In particular, if a 
calculator is required for a particular subject this must be brought in by the student. Due to ongoing 
restrictions caused by Covid-19, the school is unable to provide calculators in examinations.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Dr S Guscott 
Deputy Headteacher 


